

The Incredible Boris 81 Binscarth Cres Thornhill, Ontario Canada, L4J 4S7

Dear Boris,

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you once again for your amazing performance during our year end company function. You not only entertained us but you also motivated our staff with your inspirational messages, which you craftily sprinkled through out your performance. It was a great way to end our fiscal year and rewarding our employees for a job well done. The Incredible Boris is all they spoke of during our company Christmas party that evening, therefore for me that meant "mission accomplished" and for that I thank you.

We look forward with anticipation to securing your services for company or charitable functions we organize in the future.

Warmest Regards,

Gerry Gentile President